BRC Version 8 Update Training for Scottish Seafood Businesses
>

Seafi§h January 2019

A one day training course hosted by
Seafish and the Scottish Seafood Training Network.

Version 8 of the BRC Global Standard for Food Safety comes into force in February 2019.
Are you ready for this?

To ease the transition from version 7 to 8, it is critical that you prepare in good time.

Subject to demand, a training course will be delivered by Acoura, part of the Lloyds Register Group, to
fish and shellfish businesses in Scotland.

The course will provide an update to version 8 of the BRC Standard for those businesses that already
have BRC Certification or individuals with knowledge of BRC version 7.

The training course will provide a valuable, cost effective route to maintaining their understanding of
the new version 8 of the standard.

Course Location

The initial course will be delivered at the new Peterhead Fish Market. Other courses can be delivered
elsewhere such as SW Scotland.

Course Dates

The course will be delivered on the 8™ January 2019 (TBC).
Course costs

£200+VAT per person

To express an interest or to register for either of the course dates please email your full details to
onshore@seafish.co.uk. Or telephone 01472 252300.

To secure a place on a course please contact Seafish by

Mid December at the latest.
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